
 

 

 

 

Great Gorillas 
Newsletter 

W/c 29th April 2024 
This week we will be continuing our Goldilocks Project. This week we will be comparing Lauren Child’s version of the traditional 
tale with another version called ‘Me and You’ written by Anthony Browne.  

In our maths lessons we will start a new topic about fractions. We will start by learning how to recognise equal and unequal 
parts. We will then move on to finding a half.  

 

We will be learning about how colour is used in paintings. 

In P.E we will be continuing our work in gymnastics. 

 

Can you remember any of London’s significant landmarks? In our Geography lesson we will be locating them using the compass 
points, north, south east and west. 

In RE we will continue to learn about the Jewish place of worship and make models of artefacts that you would find inside a 
synagogue. We’ll be getting creative, using playdough! 

In our science lessons we will group animals and look at the 

similarities and differences between adults and their offspring. 

In Music we will be continuing our Fire of London songs. 

Note 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

                               

                             Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N.Turner 

 

 

 

 


